
Report of the Misuse of Motor Vehicles Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 4 August 2005 

4. UPDATES 
 
 4.1 Steve Batey provided an update on the development of motor sport facilities, and undertook to 

provide the Subcommittee with information on overseas examples of successful projects which 
kept “boy racers” from the streets. 

 
  During the ensuing discussion on security within Cathedral Square which cited the value of 

closed circuit television given recent international events, Trevor Pullan advised there are 15 
security cameras operating within Cathedral Square currently. 

 
 4.2 Others 
 
  The updates listed on the agenda were either provided earlier in the meeting (5.3 Steve Batey, 

5.4 Tim Barnett) or apologies for absence had been received (5.1 Clayton Cosgrove and 
5.2 Jonathan Gillard). 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


